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Friday, February 18, 2022 

Greetings, Mill Creek Families! 

Have you heard the exciting news?   

This week our district’s Technology Department began the process of installing 
interactive demonstration panels, also known as smartboards, in every Mill Creek 
Elementary classroom.   Both students and staff have eagerly begun using them in a 
variety of ways. Teachers will soon be receiving training on all the special functions 
these devices are capable of.   We are so grateful for voters who helped to pass the last 
district bond and levy, making it possible to bring this new technology to our school.   
Check out these fun photos from a few different classrooms this week:  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
In closing, remember that there will be no school next 
Monday and Tuesday for our Mid-Winter Break.   We 
hope all our families find some time to relax, refresh and 
renew.  

Have a great week! 

Warmly, 

Brenda Fuglevand, Principal   bfuglevand@everettsd.org 
Kristin Dickert, Assistant Principal  kdickert@everettsd.org 
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